
October 26, 2023
Hello Woodlands Families,

All-School Fundraiser- Double Good Popcorn Sale is Ending Today at 11 AM!

Thank you to everyone that sold and purchased popcorn during our cross-campus fundraiser this year! The
sale ends today at 11AM this morning. You still have time to sell and purchase popcorn. Feel free to use the
link below to purchase and share with family and friends.

https://s.dgpopup.com/6r5c50pa

Facilities Update Meeting

The Woodlands Board of Trustees will hold a Facilities Update Meeting for families on Monday, Nov. 13th at
5:00 PM. The meeting will be virtual. The link for the meeting will be posted in your campus Woodwinds
newsletter. We hope everyone will be able to join the meeting.

Woodlands Board Meeting

The next Woodlands Board of Trustees meeting will be held virtually on Monday, Nov. 13, 2023 at 6:00
PM. Please join using this link. All parents are invited to attend.

Staffing Update

We will include a staffing update in each Family Update to ensure families are aware of any staffing
changes that have occurred and the plans moving forward.

Library- Ms. Janelle Tyler-Schroder has decided to leave Woodlands to pursue other opportunities. Her last
day at Woodlands was last Friday. We wish her the best in the future. Plan: Our teaching assistants will help
with students visiting the library and checking out books. We will also be looking for volunteers to assist in the
library as was done last school year. The position is posted with employment websites and we are actively
looking for candidates.
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